
November Newsletter 2019

Just a Reminder 
Dues for 2020 are now due 
Active members $25.00 
Associate members $35.00 
 

Christmas Luncheon 
Time to sign up for Christmas 
Luncheon at Terrace Inn 
December 18th 
Please send check for $28.00 
and indicate your choice of 
chicken, fish, or veggie pasta.  
Guests are welcome! 
Please send to 
PAGC 
P.O.Box 746 
Petoskey, Michigan 49770

November/December Program Update  
Thanks to everyone who helped create bouquets for the Flowers for 
Friends at the October meeting. It was great fun for a good cause. We're 
tentatively planning a repeat next October as it was so enjoyable. 
This month, William Santos will be presenting on Foodscapes. 

 
Please Welcome our 
Newest Members 
 
Cathy Meyer 
1230 Autumn Lane,  
Petoskey 49770-9019 
cathyamayer@gmail.com 
231-881-0490 
 
Stuart Cunningham,  
509 Branch St,  
Petoskey 49770-2832 
231-347-6252 
 
Cathy Schaeffer 
5654 Cherry Court 
Petoskey 49770-8317 
cathywithacee1@yahoo.com 
810-444-8029 
 
Reminders any changes to 
membership directory needs to 
be emailed to Marla McGuire 
at marfmcg@gmail.com

Volunteers Needed 
The Membership Committee (Karen McClatchey) is looking for a Co-Chair  
for 2020, as well as committee members. This is a fun role...recruiting new 
members to our club, welcoming and supporting new members and their 
sponsors, and maybe dreaming up new membership ideas just waiting to  
happen. Please consider the Membership Committee as you think about which 
committee you want to join in 2020! 
 
The Program Committee is aso looking for a Co-Chair and more committee  
members (thanks Lee Phillips,  Sharon Schappacher, and William Santos  
for all their help this year). Help us to plan and put into action interesting 
meetings and tours for 2020. We need your ideas and assistance to keep our 
programs relevant, exciting, educational, and fun!!!

Thank you to all the helpers on 
planting day in Penn Park.


